
Singapore Airlines:Pre-Departure testing for 
International Passenger arrivals to UK 
 
 
SC005/GB/2021 
  
Dear Trade Partner, 
 
Further to our circular SC073/GB/2020 advising of COVID-19 test requirements, please be advised, - as 
per UK Government guidelines, effective 0400hrs Friday 15 January , 2021 , all International passengers 
arriving into UK will require mandatory Pre-Departure testing for Coronavirus. 

 
 A negative COVID test taken within 3 days prior to departure to the UK applies to all adult 

passenger arrivals. Children under 11 years and under exempted. 
 Test must be of a diagnostic-standard test such as a Polymerase Chain Reaction (PCR) test, and 

could in some cases include LAMP and Lateral Flow tests within set limits. 
 It is recognised that passengers who test positive and can therefore not travel will be subject to 

the local requirements in the country where they are located. In most instances they should 
make their own arrangements for isolation or treatment. 

  
Please refer to the UK Government website here for updated information 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/department-for-transport

